
From the 11th to the 15 November 2019, the Aged Care Royal 
Commission will be holding hearings in Hobart to investigate 
Tasmanian residential aged care facilities. We expect these hearings 
to uncover what is the undeniable truth; that residents in aged care 
facilities deserve more, and ratios must be legislated.

During the week, ANMF will be meeting  
with members across Tasmania  who work 
in the Aged Care Sector to support them in 
becoming involved in the ANMF ‘Aged Care 
Ratios Now Campaign.’

Keep an eye on communications from 
ANMF Tasmania on social media, in your 
email and online via anmftas.org.au. 

We will be releasing meeting details, 
resources and updates relating to the 
campaign and the Aged Care Royal 
Commission throughout the week. 

For those that want to act now, visit the 
ANMF Tasmanian Branch website for advice 
on how you can support the campaign.

anmftas.org.au #AgedCareRC #AUSPOL 
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